
 
 

 
 
 
 

2018 Website Contest 
**Contests are only open to APCUG-member groups** 

 
APCUG encourages its member groups to create and maintain a website for member 
information as well as for promoting their group to non-members.  
 

• The Website contest is open to all APCUG member groups 

• If your website won an award in 2016, it’s not eligible this year 

• The contest begins August 15 and ends September 30. Entries not received via 
email or postmarked on or before that date will be disqualified. Each entry will 
receive an acknowledgement e-mail. 

• Submit your website URL to: websitecontest AT apcug.org  

• E-mail Subject: Website - Name of Group 

• Include the following information in the body of the e-mail:  
o Name of group 
o Website URL 
o Webmaster’s name and his/her e-mail address  
o President's name and e-mail address 

• If there are password-protected areas on your website, please include password 
information 

• Each entry will receive an acknowledgement e-mail 

• 1st, 2nd and 3rd place winners will receive the appropriate certificate as well as the 
2018 website contest logo for use on the group’s website. 
 

Websites will be judged on the following criteria: 
 

• Communication 

• Organization / Navigation 

• Visual Presentation / Design 

• Creativity / Original Ideas / Content 

• Accessibility 
 
 


